
Executive members of the Chamber of Pharmacy, on the 23rd February 2017, paid a 

courtesy call on the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the FDA Mrs. Delese Darko to 

officially congratulate her on her appointment as the Chief Executive Officer of the FDA 

and also to introduce to her members of the Executives of the Chamber of Pharmacy. 

The meeting discussed among other things ways to ensure a good and effective 

collaboration between the FDA and the Chamber of Pharmacy. It also mentioned the 

need to strengthen the local industry and encourage the establishment of more local 

pharmaceutical companies in fulfillment of the President, His Excellency Nana      

Akufo-Addo’s initiative of ‘one district one factory’. 

In attendance were the Acting DCE in charge of Drug Registration and Inspectorate 

Division, Mr Seth Seaneke, Head of Laboratory Services Department, Mr Eric Karikari 

and Mr James Lartey, Head of Communications and Public Education. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


